
          
               

           
             

            
 

    

            
        

 

             
          

   

               

        
  

    
   

              
  

     
      

         
          

       
      

         
               

   
        

 

                      
   

               
 

  

 

 
  

TUCSON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Palo Verde High Magnet School 

1302 S. Avenida Vega 
Tucson, AZ 85710 

520-584-7400 p  520-584-7401 f 

Dear Students and Families, 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! We are thrilled to have you join our vibrant and diverse school 
community. Whether you are a student or parent, we are excited about the unique contributions you will bring 
to our school. 

At PV, we pride ourselves on fostering an environment of inclusivity, excellence, and collaboration. Our 
existence is to provide a nurturing and stimulating educational experience that empowers our students to 
achieve their full potential and become lifelong learners. 

As you settle in, here are a few key resources and points of contact to help you get started: 

1. School Website: Visit our school website for important updates, resources, and information about 
school policies and events. 

2. School Calendar: Keep track of important dates, holidays, and events with our school calendar, 
available on the website. 

3. Social Media: Another way to get updates on all things PV is by following our school on Facebook or 
on Instagram. 

4. Student Support Services: If you need academic assistance, counseling, or any other support, please 
reach out to our student support team at (520) 584-7411 or at our Instagram page @PVHS.Counseling. 
Please use Remind by texting the number 81010 with one of the following class codes: Freshmen text 
@pvtitans9 Sophomores text @pvtitans10 Juniors text @pvtitans11 and Seniors text @pvtitans12. 

5. Extracurricular Activities: Explore the wide range of clubs, sports, and extracurricular activities we 
offer. Participation in these activities is a great way to make new friends and develop new skills. 

6. New Student Orientation Session: We will be holding a new student orientation session to help new 
members familiarize themselves with the school. Please join us on Wednesday, July 31st from 9:00 
a.m. to 11:30 a.m. During this time, you can take part in a short informational session before walking 
the school and meeting your teachers. This is also a great time to pick up your required Chromebook 
for this school year.  

We are here to support you every step of the way. If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to our main office at (520) 584-7400. 

Once again, welcome to Palo Verde, home of the Titans! We look forward to a successful and enriching journey 
together. 

Warm Regards, 

Eric Brock 
Principal 


